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Update from the Force Crime Prevention Team Edition 22, Nov 2020 

 

Beauty Industry offered free Domestic 
Abuse Training  

Safe At Home Domestic Abuse Ambassador training will 

consist of two 1.5 hour sessions via Zoom. 

Dates: 27th November and 1st December at 10:00 – 11:30 

To book email: safeathome@stopdomesticabuse.uk  

 

 

 

The Home Office has joined forces with charities including the NSPCC, Barnardo’s 

and The Children’s Society to launch a new campaign to protect victims of child 

abuse. The campaign, ‘Something’s Not Right’, encourages young people to 

recognise different forms of abuse, report it and get help. 

Click here for more information or visit www.childline.org.uk  

 

mailto:safeathome@stopdomesticabuse.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/government-leads-national-drive-to-protect-victims-of-child-abuse
http://www.childline.org.uk/


 
 

 E-scooter advice 

 

 #FraudFreeXmas Campaign 

 

 

 

 

For further Crime Prevention advice please visit www.hampshire.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/ 

 

 

Black Friday & Cyber 
Monday #ShopSavvy 

Neighbourhood Watch Campaign:  
PROTECT YOUR Pa$$W0Rd  
 

 

http://www.hampshire.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/

